
Visit the project website to view 
the community brief and plans 
for the laneway

Please scan the QR code or visit
bit.ly/LoveOurLaneways 

Residents on the Love Our Laneways mailing list will be emailed with 
further updates. If you would like to be added to the LOL mailing list, 
or if you have any questions, please email hello@aplayfulcity.com 

We are very pleased to be getting in 
touch to share exciting news!

love our
laneways

DLRCC will be commencing works on 
Pearse Drive Laneway  - the Gaps - The 
works will start on the 20th November 
and will finish in Spring 2024. 

Every aspect of the planned works 
for the Gaps is based on local 
community feedback during the Love 
Our Laneways engagement phases 
June 2021 - June 2022.


